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Dear Parent,  
Namaskar!

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach the winter season, we would like to
inform you that the current winter uniform will continue to be used for the academic session
2024-25. Starting November 16th, 2024, it will be mandatory for all students to wear their
winter uniforms.

In addition, winter jackets for the SUPW & Sports uniforms will be made available at the
school’s uniform shop. Further details regarding their availability and timings will be shared with
you in due course of time.

As communicated in our circular dated November 1st, 2023, we had announced changes to
both summer and winter uniforms for the academic session 2025-26. To clarify:

- The summer uniform will change with effect from April 2025.  
- The winter uniform will change with effect from November 2025.

This advance notice is intended to help you plan accordingly and ensure a smooth transition to
the new uniforms.

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to the school’s uniform policies and ensuring your
child is dressed appropriately for the season.

Warm regards

Principal (Officiating)
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